
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 27th March 2017 

Years 7, 8,9,10 to Colomendy 9th-12th June 2017 

 

Thank you so much for your responses to the above trip.  We have had a very healthy 

number of deposits paid and the trip has been booked.  

 

Payments 

Final payments will need to be made by the start of next term, April 25th, in order for your 

place on the trip to be finalised.  This will be £145.00 to add to the £50.00 deposit already 

paid. 

 

Activities 

We are still finalising the timetable for the trip but will include a range of activities at 

Colomendy plus an extra element to break our journey to North Wales on the Friday.  

 

Equipment 

Pupils will require suitable clothing and equipment for outdoor adventure, our own kit list for 

Colomendy is attached.  A reminder that jeans are not appropriate adventure wear! 

 

Emergency Contact/Medical Form 

I have also attached our own form for this.  Please complete and return as soon as possible, 

this is essential for inclusion on the trip. 

 

If there are any queries or questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr C Turner 

Trip Organiser 


